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To,

Bob Travolta 

1239, South Plaza, 
New York, USA

March 2, 2012
Dear Mr. Travolta
Subject: Church welcome letter

I would like to welcome you to our church. I have been noticing that you have been attending St. Peter’s Church for the last few days, and I just wanted to drop you a quick note to let you know how happy I am to have you in church. 

As you must be knowing by now that every Sunday at 8 am everyone gathers for the prayer recitals. From next time you shall be regularly informed about the various activities organised by us through text service so please fill in the form attached to this welcome letter.

Hope to see you as much as we can in the future. May god bless you!
Yours truly,
Joan Smith
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